Mr, Carter:

Information regarding suggested wire you are to
send account Union Pacific Railroad copy for April 19th
issue:

Letters from our General Manager have been
sent to W. W. Jeffers, President of the Union
Pacific Railroad and C. J. Collins, General
Passenger Traffic Manager, Omaha, Nebraska,
requesting page advertisement in our special
issue of April 19th in cooperation with the
Consolidated Bomber Plant in Fort Worth. The
Dallas office of the Union Pacific has recom-
mended this page. We suggested copy of page
ad for our special edition similar to the proof
of two full vage ads published recently in the
World-Herald, Omaha, for the Union Pacific o
the Martin Bomber Plant there. Your help
wonld be appreciated, etc. etc.



